
November 11, 2020 
  
Hello Albion Heights Parents/Guardians: 
  
Let me start by saying how the unusual beautiful weather just makes you feel better! I 
hope you are able to get outside and enjoy the fresh air. 
Progress Reports and Kindergarten Communication of Learning 
For In School Students: On Wednesday November 18 you will be receiving your 
child’s first report card of the school year.  For students in grades 1-8 it is the Progress 
Report and for students in JK/SK it is the Kindergarten Communication of Learning.  At 
this time we are not sure if it will be a paper copy or sent to you by email. 
For Virtual Students: More information to follow 
  

Parent-Teacher Interviews 
For In School Students: We will be holding Virtual a Parent/Teacher interviews on 
Thursday November 19 (after school/evening) and on Friday November 20 (morning). 
Our interviews will be held through Google Meet/Zoom or by telephone this year. Your 
child’s teacher will be in contact with you (check your email) to arrange your interview. 
For Virtual Students: Parent/teacher conferences will be December 4. Teachers will 
schedule conferences with parents/guardians virtually or by phone 
  
Parent Council Chair 
Thank you to those parents who joined us for our first parent council meeting on 
Tuesday Nov 3.  Congratulations to Ms. Fartun Dahir who is our parent council chair for 
the 2020-2021 school year. Please join us virtually on Tuesday January 12 for our next 
meeting. 
  
Grade 8 to 9 Transition Meeting 
Students in grade 8 and their parents are invited to attend virtually a presentation put on 
by West Humber CI for grade 8 students. It is on Wednesday November 25 starting at 
6:30. Here is the  link. 

https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/j/94111315262 

  
Please see the link below to all of the Secondary Virtual Open House sessions.    

School Open Houses and Information Nights 

Warm Clothing 
As we start moving into cooler days, please ensure your child is coming to school 
dressed for extended periods of time outside - layering will be the key. An extra pair of 
gloves and socks to keep in your child’s backpack is essential especially on those wet 
days. Even though we are opening our gym this week we will still be having students 
participating in the outdoors. 
  

 

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/4jLCeAfdGEJ3-c_8mXlo6g~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhjSEEP0QlaHR0cHM6Ly90ZHNiLWNhLnpvb20udXMvai85NDExMTMxNTI2MlcHc2Nob29sbUIKAEeE7atfb0wfwVIZd29sc29uc3Rvd2VMMjUyQGdtYWlsLmNvbVgEAAAAAg~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/YHrcpJBYRT7f18EtIpjD1g~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhjSEEP0QhaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cudGRzYi5vbi5jYS9vcGVuaG91c2VzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAR4Ttq19vTB_BUhl3b2xzb25zdG93ZUwyNTJAZ21haWwuY29tWAQAAAAC


Health App 
If you have not had a chance to load the health app on your phone please do so. See 
the directions below  to load it.  

HEALTH SCREENING APP 

 
Sincerely, 
  
Sandra Buie and Angana Naik 
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/gf7ah-VfmO2JBHc-7ijgUw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhjSEEP0RkaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vcHJlc2VudGF0aW9uL2QvMVRrWmVOZ1IxaWlPMDNRekR6ZnVrTGk0ZUtGUVdvODVXQkJvOUZ3OUpGa2MvZWRpdD91c3A9c2hhcmluZ1cHc2Nob29sbUIKAEeE7atfb0wfwVIZd29sc29uc3Rvd2VMMjUyQGdtYWlsLmNvbVgEAAAAAg~~

